May 27, 2003
Dockets Management Branch (HFA-305)

Food and Drug Administration

5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061

Rockville, Maryland  20852

Re:
Docket No. 03N-0069. Consumer health information for better nutrition initiative

Due Date: May 27, 2003

Dear Sir/Madam:

These comments are submitted on behalf of the members of the Wheat Foods Council (WFC) and American Bakers Association (ABA). These groups represent the majority of millers, wholesale bakers, wheat producers and cereal companies in the United States. The purpose of these comments is to voice our support for science-based, truthful health claims that will benefit the consumer in making food choices. 
Given the thoughtful and extensive proposal from the Grocery Manufacturers of America, we are supporting their proposal “To Establish a Premarket Notification Program for Qualified Health Claims for Food Labeling.”
We endorse this transparent and relatively speedy process to health claim applications and commend FDA for diligently assuring that the consumer is given the best nutrition information possible via health claims.
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Sincerely,
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Judi Adams, President



Paul Abenante, President

Wheat Foods Council



American Bakers Association

10841 S. Crossroads Drive, Ste. 105

1350 I Street, Ste. 1290
Parker, CO 80138



Washington, DC 20005

JudiA@wheatfoods.org


PAbenante@americanbakers.org 

